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Meeting Exceeds Expectations 
 

WPRW had a great start to 2025, as our 

January meeting exceeded our 

attendance expectations. We are so 

grateful for everyone coming to the 518 

Event Center on January 2 to hear our 

State Senator, Mayes Middleton, 

discuss the upcoming legislative session 

starting on January 14 and significant 

conservative priorities that need to be 

passed, including property tax relief, 

banning taxpayer lobbying, stopping 

foreign investors from buying land in 

Texas, putting a cap on out-of-state 

political donations and securing the 

border.  

Thank you everyone for attending our 
January meeting! We really appreciate 
your support, as we continue to help 
elect conservatives 

With President-elect Donald 
Trump being sworn in on 
January 20 and all local 
Republican candidates winning their 

races , we see a bright future for 2025 

on the local ,state and national levels. 
WPRW hopes that the 89th 
Legislative Session will be productive 

and many conservative policies will be 

passed to keep Texas red, safe and 

secure.  

Next Meeting: 

WPRW will have its next meeting on 
Thursday, February 6 at 6:30 pm. It will 
be at the 518 Event Studio, located at 
8201 Broadway, Ste. 171, Pearland, TX 
77581. Our guest speaker will be Judge 
Greg Hill, 239 District Court in Brazoria 
County. 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 6: General 

Meeting 

February 18: Greater 

Houston Council of RW 

Nuts N’ Bolts Workshop 

February 21- Literacy Club 
Meeting- Grace Pizza & 

Shakes  

February 28: Ladies that 

Lunch-Hometown 

Seafood 

March 6: Mixer 

Grace Pizza & Shakes 

March 20-22: TFRW 
   Legislative Day 



Save the Date! 
 

Proudly Red – August 16th 
 

Hilton Garden Inn 
 

Speaker – TBD! 
 

CARING FOR AMERICA/COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES 
JANUARY 2025 

 
Caring for America Project- February through May 2025 
• Collecting items for Pearland Neighborhood Center 

Items suggested are:  
Food Items Hygiene Items 

• Hamberger Helper 
• Mac & Cheese 
• Rice A Roni 
• Boxed Potatoes 
• Dry Milk 
• Pasta 
• Granola Bars 
• Chips 
• Fruit Cups 
• Pudding Cups 
• Cookies 
• Snacks for Children 

• Diapers sizes-4, 5, & 6 
• Wipes 
• Boy & Girl Pull Ups 
• Hand Sanitizer 
• Deodorant 
• Toothpaste 
• Brush 
• Hair products 
• Sanitary Napkins 
• Soap 

Please bring your items to our meetings or mixers in the next few months.  
We will also be taking cash donations.  Thank you for your support! 

Community Activities sponsored/attended by WPRW 
• January 30, 2025- Alvin Manvel Area Chamber of Commerce Annual 

             Awards Banquet. 
• February 1, 2025- 7am to 10:30am- Breakfast Taco Fundraiser to 

             support Family of Officer Jesus Vargas BCSO-Grazia Italian 
            Restaurant, 9415 Broadway, Pearland. Come join us and help or mark 
            your calendar to come get some tacos. It is drive through service.  

• February 19, 2025- Pearland Chamber of Commerce Annual Awards 
            Banquet. 



 

Become a Precinct Chair! 

Want to help elect Republicans in your neighborhood, but not sure where to start? Are you 

interested in recruiting Republicans to the polls and make a difference? 

Become a Brazoria County Republican Precinct Chair! 

By being a precinct chair, you can help bring Republicans to the polls and be politically active 

in your neighborhood! We need YOU to help keep Brazoria county red and continue electing 

Republicans to local offices. 

If you’re ready to become a Precinct Chair, contact the Brazoria County GOP at 

https://brazoriagop.org. 

 

Happy New Year! 

Don’t forget to renew your membership for 2025 and continue being part of something 

bigger than yourself. 

Your membership matters! By renewing today, you’re not just staying connected – you’re 

actively supporting the conservative values that help shape our community. Together we can 

make a real impact in 2025. 

You can renew online here: https://wprw.republican/donate-primary-membership.php 

Exciting News! We’ll be having a member door prize drawing at our February monthly 

meeting. It’s a great way to start the year with a chance to win and stay involved! 

Let’s make 2025 our best year yet. 

Renew your membership today and keep making a difference! 

If you have questions you can contact me at 832-443-9389 or heather.campo@outlook.com 

Thank you! 

Heather Campo 

VP Membership 
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